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ARE YOU KEEN “
T0 PLAY FOOTY \,
THIS YEAR? «@

The South Gambier Junior
Football Club invites all new
players, born in 2010, and our
current Under 12 and Under 13
players to attend our Training
& Registration Day on Sunday
February 18th at 10.30 am at
BLSP

Our junior coaches and senior players will
conduct the training session.




